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Geo. S. Mac C a RT h v M.D.
HO LISGAR STREET 

OTTAWA October 18th. 1929
Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal of McGill University, 
Montreal,P.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

Your letter of the 16til. advising me that the Chancellor would 

address the Ottawa Valley Graduate Society was received with great 

pleasure by the members of our committee.

.

We have decided on the 21st.

of November as the most satisfactory date.for the luncheon.

I hope it will be possible for you to be present at the same
. time.

Yours faithfully.

.I . ■


